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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Year 11 Information Evening, Thursday, 12th September 2024 
  
St John Bosco Arts College is committed to securing the best outcomes for your child when they 
sit their GCSE examinations next summer. With this in mind we will hit the ground running in 
September, and I would like to invite you to the first key event, Year 11 Information Evening, 
on Thursday, 12th September 2024.  This evening will start at 6.00 p.m. Please arrive to school 
for 5.45 p.m. to register and pick up a booklet with important information. 
 
There will be a presentation from the Leadership Team and Subject Leaders giving an overview 
of the year and what to expect from each subject in term of exam preparation.  Key dates for 
upcoming events for the year will be given. 
 
The next significant date for your calendar after this evening will be the Year 11 Exam 
Preparation Evening on 5th December. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

D Gidman 

 
Mr D Gidman 
Headteacher 
 


